2% Land Information
New Zealand

Toitii te whenua

Ref: DOIA 17 - 007

13 July 2016

H Hutchison
By email: fyi-request-4098-081dfba9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear H Hutchison

Thank you for your official information request dated 11 July 2016. Your request refers
to Inland Revenue’s (IRD) response to previous correspondence:

I was informed that tax returns related to the Bright-line test are due on the 7"
of July. Am I able to receive this information in relation to my OIA
request/questions now that this time has elapsed?

The information to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held
by Inland Revenue (IRD). Therefore, we are required by section 14 of the Official
Information Act to transfer your request to IRD.

You will hear further from IRD concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Russell J. Turner
Deputy Chief Executive Property Rights



